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 Stuart & Michelle 

Gold

INT2015/4056/L 27/07/2015  09:51:25 We strongly object to the Planning Application. We reside at the rear of the property. We were 

subjected to considerable disruption and inconvenience in 2010 when No 42 Woronzow Rd was 

created on the site of the existing garage. Our driveway was partitioned off for several months to 

facilitate the works and the resulting noise and disruption was considerable not to mention the resulting 

effect on air quality.

The prospect of further noise ,pollution and general local disruption is horrendous.
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